3D Indoor Tracking and Location for

Fire Fighters and Public Safety Responders

Showcase Event on December 2, 2012
at Toronto City Hall

The Canadian Interoperability Technology Interest Group (CITIG)
in partnership with the Canadian Association of Fire Chiefs
(CAFC) and Toronto Fire Service (TFS) are hosting a one-day event
in Toronto showcasing 3D Indoor Tracking and Location for Fire
Fighters and Public Safety Responders.

The first of its kind in Canada, this event will provide an
opportunity for participants to witness firsthand the challenges
and opportunities of this emerging technology through
presentations, demos and a live exercise. While the primary
focus of the event is to support ongoing research by Fire
Services, responders from other disciplines such as Police,
Paramedics, HUSAR Teams, Military and Emergency Management
are also encouraged to register. There is no cost to attend, but
registration is mandatory. Due to space limitations, registrations
must first be approved.

Companies interested in participating in the demo and live
exercise should contact the organizing committee immediately!
A small fee will be charged to participating companies to recoup
event costs.

Results of the showcase will be shared during the Sixth Canadian
Public Safety Interoperability Workshop (December 2 to 5 in
Toronto).

For complete details and to register, visit www.citig.ca.

Date: Sunday, December 2, 2012
Time: 08:30 - 16:00

Location: Toronto City Hall

| Dress:  Working uniform or casual
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b ol bk i

Brought to you by:

#3DInBuilding

@CITIG_Canada / @CdnFireChiefs / @Toronto_Fire




